
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER 

Lighting Improvements Project 

SR A1A/SE 17th Street/Seabreeze Boulevard from Miami Road to Harbor Drive 

SR A1A from Sebastian Street to SE 13th Street 

SR 838/Sunrise Boulevard from Magic Leap entrance to Andrews Avenue 

Financial Project ID: 440072-1-52-01; 440073-1-52-01; 440074-1-52-01 

LIGHTING IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information regarding 
lighting improvements along SR 838/Sunrise Boulevard and SR A1A/SE 17th Street/Seabreeze Boulevard. The 
improvements will take place in the cities of Plantation, Lauderhill and Fort Lauderdale in Broward County, 
Florida.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,   

enhances economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  
 Upgrading existing roadway lighting with 

new LED fixtures to provide efficient light 
distribution, save energy and reduce 
maintenance costs 

 New LED lighting will be installed at 8       
intersections along SR A1A from Miami 
Road to Harbor Drive, 28 intersections  
along A1A from Sebastian Street to SE 13th 
Street and 15 intersections along Sunrise 
Boulevard 

 

MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 

 Access to residences and businesses will be  
   maintained at all times. 
 Existing speed limits will remain in place. 
 Lane closures will not be permitted during school 

speed zone hours. 
 Sunrise Boulevard  lane closures may occur: 
   8:00 p.m. to 7:30 a.m. Monday through Friday  
 A1A lane closures may also occur: 
   8:30 p.m. to 7:00 a.m. Monday through Friday 

  

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

Erik Nemati, P.E.— FDOT  
Construction Project Manager 

Phone: (954) 958-7671 

Email: erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us   
 

Rebecca Guerrero—Community Outreach Specialist 

Phone: (954) 940-7605 

Email: RGuerrero@CORRADINO.com 

PROJECT SCHEDULE & COSTS 

Construction Cost:   $1.5 million 

Construction Start Date:   February 10, 2020 

Anticipated Completion:         Late 2022 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family    
status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting 
FDOT District Four Title VI Coordinator Sharon Singh Hagyan at Sharon.Singhhagyan@dot.state.fl.us. 

For more information on Broward  
Operations  construction projects,  
please visit our website: 
www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot  

mailto:RGuerrero@CORRADINO.com



